HAMPSHIRE LIQUOR COMMISSION
December 14, 2022

Mike Reid, Chairman, called the meeting to order at 6:00 p.m.
Present: Trustee Mott

Telephonic: Trustee Koth

Absent: None

Trustee Mott moved, to approve the minutes for October 8, 2022.

Seconded by Koth

Motion carried by roll call vote
Ayes: Koth, Mott, Reid

Nays: None

Absent: None

Trustee Koth moved, to approve the following liquor license for 2023 as presented.

Seconded by Mott

Motion carried by roll call vote
Ayes: Koth, Mott, Reid

Nays: None

Absent: None

Trustee Koth mentioned many people called and are not happy about the slot machines
downtown.

Chairman Reid mentioned to Ms. Rigoni will comply with the Village ordinances for
downtown such as signage and parking.

Ms. Rigoni reported she is talking about renting the other half for a bakery or ice cream
parlor.

Chairman Reid commented there would be no pawn or tobacco shop there.

Trustee Mott moved to approve liquor license class J Video Gaming to Meli’'s Café.

Seconded by Reid

Motion carried by roll call vote
Ayes: Mott, Reid

Nays: Koth

Absent: None

Adjournment
Trustee Mott moved, to adjourn the Liquor Commission meeting at 6:12 p.m.

Seconded by Reid

Motion carried by roll call vote
Ayes: Koth, Mott, Reid

Nays: None

Absent: Non
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